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The Holliston Pride 
Editor – Amy Porter 

 

 

 

 
 

HO! HO! HO! 
The Holliston Lions Club made 

Christmas dreams come true for 
hundreds of Holliston children 

with 6 separate Santa parades 
throughout town. On hand for the 

festivities were said 6 Santas, 
pictured in various states of 

readiness, and plenty of elves and 
helpers to decorate cars and then 
join the fun driving through town 

to visit all the kids. 
 

 

And don’t forget to report your monthly service activities at this link: 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/HollistonLionsClub/activityreporting 

Club Calendar 
Jan. 20 HLC Dinner Meeting & Raffle via Zoom – 7:00 pm.  

Feb 4 HLC Board Meeting via Zoom – 7:00 p.m. 

Feb. 5 Deadline for purchasing Super Bowl Squares – See web site for info  

Feb. 7 Super Bowl Squares Drawing 
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 Club Activities 
Our next dinner meeting via Zoom is Wednesday, 

January 20th  at 7:00 p.m. Help support our friends at 

Restaurant 45 by  ordering dinner for you and your 

family to be delivered to you before the meeting. Each 

dinner costs $20.00, so please mail your check to Betty 

Harris at 73 Bradford Jay Road and put “Dinner” in the 

memo. 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/HollistonLionsClub/din

nermeetingorders 

Deadline to sign up for dinner is Monday, 

January 18th!!!! 

Steve Hedrick will be at Restaurant 45 at 

5:00 pm on Wednesday, Dec. 16th collecting 

paper towels for the Holliston Pantry Shelf.

Congratulations, Louise!!!! 

On a dreary day in mid-December, Louise 
Kirkpatrick was ambushed on the steps of Town Hall 
to be awarded a Progressive Melvin Jones Fellowship!!  

SURPRISE!!!! 

Several previous Melvin Jones recipients were on 
hand to help Louise celebrate this distinctive honor.  

FEELING LUCKY??? 
Use this link for more information about buying raffle tickets 
for the January meeting as well as February & March dinner 

meetings! $15 for three months of raffle entries!! 
https://www.cognitoforms.com/MD33LionsClubs1/quartertwocl

ubdinnerraffle 

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN!!!! 
Did you “win” a consolation wine or beer basket last year’s Big 
Raffle and are still hanging on to that basket, even though the 
booze is long gone? Well, good news!!!! We’ll take those or any 
baskets off your hands to use for this year’s virtual Big Raffle! All 
baskets must be sturdy and big enough to hold 2 bottles of wine. 
Any baskets can be dropped off at Steve Hedrick’s house at 108 

Norland Street or you can contact Steve at 508-245-1795 or 
email him at slkkhed@verizon.net.  

mailto:slkkhed@verizon.net
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SUPER BOWL SQUARES FOR SALE!!! 
Our favorite team may not be in the big game this year, so 

why not buy some squares to make it more interesting? 

Squares are $25 each and be bought with PayPal or Venmo 

at this link: http://superbowlsquares.org/yak2tw.  

More info can be found on the club website. 
 

 

 

 

 Lion Birthdays  
 

 

Jim Foster 
Ann Hoye-Lavin 
Gordon Maxfield 

Roger Rogers 
Jeff Rutter 

John Shannahan 

* Vincent Trunfio * 

Cullen Tyman 

Penn Young  

 

The Holliston Pantry Shelf is open for shoppers with extensive safety 
precautions.  

The following is their current list of needs: 

Clorox Wipes (or any other brand), Paper Towels, Canned Peaches, 
Canned Pears, Canned Fruit Cocktail, Canned Beef Stew, Spam 

 
 

 

Lion Anniversaries  
John Paltrineri January 1, 1983 38 years 
Kevin O’Brien January 1, 1984 37 years 

John Shannahan January 1, 1997 24 years 
Steve Apesos January 1, 2002 19 years 
Ed McClellan 

Matt Putvinski 
January 1, 2003 
January 5, 2005 

18 years 
16 years 

Jon Juhl January 6, 2015 6 years 
Mark Freeman January 16, 2020 1 year 

http://superbowlsquares.org/yak2tw
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Cleaning out your closets??? The Warm Winter 
Coat Drive has been extended to February 28! 

Please email Jim Foster at frambro7@verizon.net 
or text/call him at 508-561-5667.   

Meet A Lion?  
 

 

CALLING OUT ALL NEWER MEMBERS!! 
Could this be your picture in the next Holliston Pride? I’m using this section to 

introduce newer members to the club. We’d really like to get to know you better and 
what better way than to fill out the New Member Profile at 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/HollistonLionsClub/LionProfileForBulletin and 
send it to me at amypor@aol.com for upcoming bulletins. 

Don’t forget to include a favorite picture of yourself! 

PLEASE - IT TAKES JUST A FEW MINUTES!   

 

HLC President, Matt Putvinski, has set up a new Facebook group only for 

our club members to exchange information without boring the public. If 

you have not already, please go to the link below and join the private 

group to make sure you are seeing all the most updated info. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3391971594169324/ 

 

 

 

 

Please continue collecting 
your pennies, coins and even 
bills to support MLERF with 

Pennies For Sight! 

  District Activities  
Jan 18 District 33K 3rd Advisory Meeting – 7:00 p.m. via Zoom. See Matt’s email from 1/13 for link 

Ongoing MLERF Calendar Sales – See Below 

For more information about district events, visit the District 33K web site at http://lions-33k.org/calendar 

 
 

 

 

mailto:frambro7@verizon.net
https://www.cognitoforms.com/HollistonLionsClub/LionProfileForBulletin
mailto:amypor@aol.com
http://lions-33k.org/calendar
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